HELLO THERE





[WE ARE HERE TO SUPPORT YOU]

The team here at Duralloy have been currently assessing the recent and growing challenge.

We take our responsibility of looking after our customers, staff and the community very seriously ensuring we are able to support their needs and follow the advice of the health authorities.

We see it is our responsibility to think for each of their interests and action the following considerations.

- We are distancing all social meetings, by limiting face to face meetings and unnecessary travel. Instead working with our customers through phone or email.
- We are requesting our team to avoid any social contact when seeing customers at our premise.
- We look to protect our team and any individual visiting our premise.

During this testing time we continue to complete and deliver all orders submitted. We strive to keep our staff healthy and safe in view of continuing to offer the best service to our customers.

Thank you to all those who have supported Duralloy during this time and look forward to working in with you in the near future.

Kind Regards, The Team